From: Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@]lacity.org>

Sent time: 05/07/2020 05:14:45 PM

To: Jack Humphreville <JackH@targetmediapartners.com>; terrencegomes@yahoo.com; uuebmeister@yahoo.com
Cc: Jaime Espinoza <jaime.espinoza@lacity.org>; Jenna Monterrosa <jenna.monterrosa@]lacity.org>

Subject: Re: Hollywood Center Project

Hi Jack,

Thank you for your email. Your comments have been received, by way of the External Affairs Unit, and will be included in the
administrative record for the Hollywood Center Project EIR.

As indicated in my previous response to your email dated April 28, 2020, the Draft EIR, the documents referenced in the Draft
EIR, and the whole of the case file, are available for public review on our website at the following
location: https:/planning.lacity.org/development-services/eir/hollywood-center-project-1.

If you are aware of anyone who has limited access to the documents online, we have also offered that the Draft EIR can be made
available on CD-ROM, USB flash drive or hard copy for anyone who requests one, as we are committed to making the document
as accessible as possible from the safety of your own homes, and in compliance with the “Stay at Home” Order.

Further, if it would be helpful to schedule a phone call to discuss any specific questions you may have, or to walk you through the
logistics of the Draft EIR, please let me know and I will coordinate accordingly.

Let me know if you have any further questions in the meantime.
Regards,

—————————— Forwarded message ---------

De: Jaime Espinoza <jaime.espinoza@lacity.org>

Date: sab., 2 may. 2020 a las 11:07

Subject: Re: Hollywood Center Project

To: Jack Humphreville <JackH @targetmediapartners.com>

Cc: Terrence Gomes (terrencegomes(@yahoo.com) <terrencegomes(@yahoo.com>, David Uebersax (uuebmeister@yahoo.com)
<uuebmeister@yahoo.com>

Thank you for your comment, Jack.

This coming work week, I will reach out to the project planners working on the Hollywood Millennium project to find more
information for you as soon as possible.

Jaime Espinoza Pérez
Los Angeles City Planning

sent from my phone

El sab., 2 de mayo de 2020 11:02, Jack Humphreville <JackH@targetmediapartners.com> escribio:

The Department of City Planning is unwilling to extend the comment period for the EIR for the Hollywood Center project even
though the City is under a Safer at Home order and that the EIR is over 12,000 pages long.

People have limited access to the documents. Libraries are closed. City Hall is closed. Internet connections may not be high
speed. People cannot get together to coordinate their efforts.
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The process stinks and destroys the credibility of DCP and its employees.

Jack Humphreville

Mindy Nguyen

City Planner

Los Angeles City Planning

LOS AMGELES 221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012

Planning4LA.org

T: (213) 847-3674
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